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Febuary 12, 2025

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about repression.

Minority groups with many recent immigrants are being targeted for

arbitrary arrest. You campaigned promising massive human rights viola-

tions to deport millions. Already ICE was given arrest quotas cited by Mr

Homan in removing two officials yesterday. At the same time a DHS memo

allowed the arrest of a million legally present people who used either the

CPB app for an appointment or one of four humanitarian programs. Once

arrested many are rapidly removed or held without access to counsel. Far

from aiding police by looking for people with outstanding warrants this

encourages ICE agents to just knock at these addresses on file and grab

anyone they find.

Please assure me that you will rein in ICE.

My pride in the US derives in part from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


